
Dear Parents and Carers,  

It may have been grey and rainy during the week but it is sunny in        
Woodlands.  Our sporty children have kicked off the New Year on a winning 
streak.  Mrs L Newton took a team to a Dodgeball Competition on Tuesday 
evening, with determination and a great attitude, our team came 3rd out of 
12 schools.  Go Woodlands! 

Our team’s attitude was so enthusiastic that other schools 
commented. Very well done to: 

 Hannah Turner 
 Millie Ross 
 Lacey Aulton-Hough 
 Amya Ellis 
 Jack Statham 
 Kru Davies 
 James Harris 
 Antony Highfield 
 

Thank you to all Y6, 5 and 2 parents who attended Parent       
Consultation this week, and thank you to those parents 
that completed a feedback form.  Your feedback is very 
important in helping us improve.  One of the comments 
was regarding staff running behind time.  Colleagues want 
to share as much information as they can with you in the 
allocated time, which means appointment times run over.   
A solution that will help is to extend appointments to 10 
minutes.  We shall put this into action at our next parent 
consultation evening.   Thank you also for the very positive 
comments that we received such as the use of apparatus in 
Maths,  clear evidence of children’s progress, clear personal 
targets, excellent pastoral support and professional      
members of staff.  Your feedback is appreciated, thank you 

Let’s hope the sunny weather today, continues into the 
weekend, Mrs Newton 

Friday 20th January 2017 

Dates for the calendar 

23.1.17 Owls flying in for Y1 

26.1.17 2:30 Y2 SAT meeting for parents 

25.1.17 10:20  4R Class Assembly 

25.1.17 Chinese New Year lunch for KS2 and Y3 parents                                  

30.1.17 and 31.1.17   Nursery family learning workshop 

7.2.17  Swimming gala for identified children (pm) 

7.2.17  Online safety day 

7.2.17 pm  Maths family Workshop for Y1/Y2 

8.2.17 pm  Maths family Workshop for Y3/Y4 

8.2.17 10:20  1P Class Assembly 

9.2.17   pm Maths family Workshop for Y5/Y6 

13.2.17 2:30 and 5:30 Y6 SAT meeting for parents 

16.2.17 5:30 Y2 SAT meeting for parents 

20 – 24.2.2017 Half Term 

28.2.17  Y1 reading family workshop  

2.3.17 World Book Day - Which character will you dress up as? 

8.3.17  10:20  6E Class Assembly 

13.3.17 Y1 trip to Toy Museum 

16.3.17 Talent showcase performance.  (Provisional date) 

17.3.17 Child reports to arrive home 

21.3.17 & 22.3.17  Parent Consultations (Not Y2, Y5 and Y6) 

22.3.17 10:20  RJ Class Assembly 

24.3.17   Red Nose Day (Non uniform) 

31.3.17 9:15  Y3/Y4 singing performance for parents 

2.4.17  Education Sunday at Holy Trinity 

3.4.17  Explore and discovery week:  Born To Perform  

7.4.17  Last day of term 

24.4.17 School opens for the Summer Term  

Raising Money Together 
Thank you to all families for their generosity over the 
festive period.  In our Christmas slippers and Christmas 
jumpers, on the last day of term, we raised:  

Save The Children - £101 
Shelter - £100 

Thank you to the Kairo boys for thinking of people who 
are homeless and making the suggestion that we raise 
money for the charity Shelter.  



Message from the Local Authority about an                      
APP called Roblox                    

 
It is being played by young children and is a very       
popular APP but we believe there is a significant issue 
with the chat facility in the game. Please be aware that 
there is a message facility on the game where adults 
(strangers) can message children.                                       
 
 “We would urge you to delete the 
app from your children's devices and 
prevent them from accessing it 
online. Alternatively, please supervise the use of the 
game closely.” 
  
The following item may support parents:  https://
www.net-aware.org.uk/networks/roblox/ 

The value we are  
focussing on next 
week from our Vision 
Tree is  

‘Respectful’   

Which is also a British Value.  

Our controversial   question to      
discuss at home and in school is:  

How do laws help us to be respectful 
of each other? 

Class Name Reason 

RE Layton Mayo 
Eliza Brookshaw 

Coming into school happily and wearing a Woodlands smile. 
Super addition in our Maths focus group. 

RJ Daniel Rose 
Lacey-Mai Walton 

Always trying his best in everything he does- what a super star. 
Making a wonderful Stick Man- it really is super! 

1P Dixie Howarth 
  
Logan Hobbs 

Peer teaching the other children in her group how to use an array to solve a multiplication  
number sentence. Well done Dixie! 
Vastly improving his score in the Big Maths, Beat That Challenges. Keep up the hard work! 

1H James Bartlett Always striving to achieve his full potential with a positive attitude. You are a great role model 
in the class. 

2G Minnie Hunt 
Alfie Bowyer 

For impressing her teachers and working her socks off all week. Well done Minnie! 
For working his socks off. Alfie is an addition machine. 

2RG Taylor Janes Demonstrating a positive attitude to all of his learning, trying his best in every lesson and giving 
100% in all he does. 

3P Star of the week poorly To be given next week 

3CP Charlie Fillingham 
Olivia Brown 

Super use of expression when reading aloud and clear understanding of the text. 
Showing enthusiasm towards her learning. 

4N Lottie Corfield 
Chloe Whitehouse 

For super knowledge about locations of rainforests around the world. 
For a great explanation of the equator. 

4R Abigail Higginson 
Jay Wildman 

Becoming more fluent with her reading. 
Super atlas work naming oceans, continents, countries and capitals. 

5A Katie Atkins 
  
Isabel Clarke 

For working hard in guided reading to identify examples of figurative language in poems and 
explain why they have been used. 
For hard work in Maths when calculating area and perimeter of rectangles and compound 
shapes. 

5T Vinnie Southall 
Neve Bickley 

His new enthusiasm and positive attitude to all his learning- keep it up. 
The amazing and sophisticated writing style you’re developing. Keep up the hard work. 

6E Jake Riley 
 
Miss Evan’s English Set 

Demonstrating great enthusiasm towards preparing for his Wicked Young Writer’s Award entry. 
You made great contributions to class discussions and have already made a wonderful start. 
Excellent contributions to class discussions during our reading lessons. 

6P Lyla Davies 
  
Warwick Howarth 

Great commitment to your learning. You have clearly been revising over the Christmas break 
and this has had a very positive impact on your Maths learning. 
Fantastic calculation of missing angles including both internal and external angles of shapes. 

Every Monday we celebrate the achievements of our children through the reward of certificates in 

our ‘Celebration of Learning Assembly’.  These are the children that earned: Star Of The Week. 

https://www.net-aware.org.uk/networks/roblox/
https://www.net-aware.org.uk/networks/roblox/

